UNIVERSITY of PENNSYLVANIA
PHILADELPHIA 4

The Library

30 August 1957

Mr, J. Cremona, Secretary,
The Anglo-~Catalan Society,
St, Catharine's College,
Cambridge University
Cambridge, Englénd,

My dear Mr, Cremona:

I received with very great pleasure
and I wish to thank you for your report of the
Third Conference of the Anglo-Catalan Society
which I have just read with much interest, It
is good of you to send it to me for I have long
been interested in the history and the institu-
tions of Catalonia, I wish that it might be
possible for me sometime to attend a meeting of
your Society when I am in England,

With very best wishes, I am
Sincerely yours,

T Cnmeld 7. Sette

Kenneth M, Setton



